
Behaviour Policy Update - COVID-19 September 20  
 
 
 
Standards of Behaviour  
 

- Pupils must respect each other and their teaching staff. The re-zoning of the school has 
been done according to the guidance from the DfE.  
 

- ALL pupils MUST adhere to the ‘bubble’ zones.  
 

- Pupils must stay in their zones and allocated spaces during social time. Failure to adhere 
to the zones will result in possible exclusion from school. Parents will be expected to 
immediately collect pupils  who have compromised the health and safety of others. If 
parents are unable to collect the pupil, then the pupil will be sent home regardless.  

 
- Parents of those pupils whose BfL is consistently poor  will be required to attend a 

meeting with the head and the behaviour lead. Pupils who then fail to improve their BfL 
may be excluded.  

 
- The Isolation room will still be in operation, pupils will form a ‘bubble’ for the time that they 

are required to be in there.  
 
 
Red Card/Sent out of Lesson  
 

- Pupils who are asked to leave the lesson will be removed by a HAL/SLT to another class 
in their zone (​yellow card​) OR will be assigned to a member of SLT/Isolation for the day 
(red card​). ​Parents may be required to collect their child from school should the breach 
be serious or repeated. This will be an exclusion and will be subject to a parental meeting 
with the head/behaviour lead. 
 

 
Social Strikes  
 

- Social Strikes will still be used as a sanction. However, they will not be given for wearing 
coats in the school building or misuse of the one-way system. Pupils found out of their 
zones will be given a Social Strike in the first instance.  
 

- Social Strike detentions will take place in the gym, where pupils will sit in year groups.  


